
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Newsletter No. 3  –  25th September 2020 
 
 
Open Evening 
Our annual Open Evening will go live on Thursday 1st October 2020.  Due to restrictions imposed 
in response to Covid-19, our event this year will be virtual.  The presentation will be accessed at 
6pm by following the link on the school’s website. 
 
School Buses 
Please could you remind your sons/daughters to be thoughtful towards the safety of others and to 
wear a mask/face covering on the school bus. 
 
Instrumental Music Lessons at All Hallows 
Music lessons for Years 8 - 11 resumed this week.  If your child is in Year 7 and enrolled for 
lessons during the summer, their lessons have also commenced. 
If your Year 7 child would like to start music lessons but hasn't yet registered, please enrol via the 
Lancashire Music Service  by the 4th October.   
Visit:  www.lmsenrol.co.uk     These lessons will begin after half-term. 
 
Earrings 
We are experiencing increasing numbers of girls who are failing to comply with our jewellery policy 
on earrings.  One pair of studs only, located in the lobe, is permitted.  Girls must remove earrings 
for PE to comply with health and safety rules imposed by the Local Authority.  Covering earrings 
with plasters for PE is not permitted.  We do not have any intention to change our current policy 
but it is important to note that in a number of local schools, in the face of similar concerns, the 
response has been to ban the wearing of all jewellery in school.  I am confident that our girls will 
respond positively to our requests. 
 
After School Detentions 
 
Please can parents who have a query about an after school detention administered to their child, 
contact Mr Finch at the school, no later than 3:30pm on the Thursday before the Friday of the 
detention.  Contact must not be made on the day of the detention as this will prove too late to 
cancel the detention and the pupil will be expected to fulfill his/her obligation to attend. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr C Horrocks 
Headteacher 
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